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SPCA Pound Services – Request for Additional Funding 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the current contract, with the SPCA to provide pound services for the City for 

2023, be amended with an increase in funding, as outlined in Appendix 1 of the 
November 8, 2022 report of the General Manager, Community Services; 

2. That Administration be directed to undertake the work to establish a new grant 
program, to provide funding support for adoption and shelter services, with funding 
for the program to be phased in; 

3. That Administration bring forward the costs and funding options, to support the 
above recommendations, to the 2023 Business Plan and Budget deliberations; and 

4. That the City Solicitor be requested to prepare the appropriate amending agreement 
for the 2023 Pound Services Contract with the SPCA and that His Worship the 
Mayor and the City Clerk be authorized to execute the agreement under the 
Corporate Seal. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and Community Services, at 
its meeting held on November 8, 2022, considered a report from the Administration 
regarding the above. 
 
Your Committee received a presentation from Trina Mortson, Saskatoon SPCA 
regarding the matter. 
 
Attachment 
November 8, 2022 report of the General Manager, Community Services 


